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December 15, 2022							


Dear Finance Committee,
On behalf of the Shellfish Department I would like to submit the following warrant article for the 2023 Special Town Meeting.
1. $85,000.00 to have an engineering company prepare plans and obtain permits for the dredging of both Chocker’s Creek and Hariph’s Creek in Nashaquitsa Pond.  Both creeks have become increasingly shallow and narrow due to beach, marsh and cliff erosion.  The Chilmark Shellfish Constable and Harbor Master support dredging in these areas to improve water flushing and navigation.

Respectfully,
Isaiah L. Scheffer
Chilmark Shellfish Constable
